As a result of a law change AmeriVision Communications, Inc. is no longer required to file tariffs for
intrastate calling in Mississippi. Beginning on May 12, 2011, the AmeriVision Communications, Inc.
Long Distance Service Agreement you have already received will now cover both your interstate and
intrastate calling. If you agree to the terms no action is required, simply continue to use your
AmeriVision Communications, Inc. Services. If you do not agree to the terms in the Service Agreement,
please contact us within 30 days and make arrangements to switch to another long distance provider. For
additional information or to receive another copy of the Service Agreement, please visit our website at
www.affinity4.com or call us at 1-888-258-1005.






